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February 2023 

The Alder Tree Primary Academy Foodbank belongs to every member of our local 

community, and all of you are welcome to use it. 

The Food Bank is based within the school and it is open every Thursday from 2pm 

until 3pm.  

Anyone using the Foodbank is invited to donate one pound and in return they can 

select up to ten items from the “shop”.  

Our enthusiastic pupils help to make sure that the foodbank is a success. Alongside 

Mrs Bishop, our pupils greet our customers, make teas, coffees and hot chocolates, 

take donations and fill the shopping bags for our lovely customers.  

Since launching in January 2023, we are delighted that the foodbank has already 

grown and we now offer clothing, toys, books and other non-consumable items too, 

all thanks to generous donations.  

We are so pleased that we can offer support to those in need during the current 

economic climate, not only by supplying food and other goods but by also creating 

a social occasion where members of our amazing community can come together, 

support each other, and find out more about what is happening in the local area.  

If you feel you would benefit from using the Food Bank, please come along any 

Thursday between 2pm and 3pm. Or if you would like to make a donation of food, 

toiletries, clothing or more, please contact Martha Bishop at 

Bishop.m@whiteroseacademies.org. 

We look forward to welcoming you in to Alder Tree Primary Academy soon. 
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